
Dear Class 3, 

 

Hi everyone, I miss you lots and can’t wait to see you all 

again. I know that you have been working hard at home 

and I am very proud of you all, you are doing a super 

job. Remember to listen to your grownups and always 

try, your best like you would in class. 

 

The next two weeks would have been our Easter break 

from school. You might like to have a break from home 

learning or you might like to continue doing a little bit 

of work each day. I have sent out some English, maths                                                

and topic work linked to Easter and spring time.  

 

I would love to hear from you and find out how you are doing and see any work you have 

completed at home. Please do write or send an email and I will be sure to reply. Here is 

my email address and the school’s address: 

My email address is: ecoyne@march.w-sussex.sch.uk 

The school address is: March C E Primary School, Claypit Lane, Chichester, West 

Sussex, PO18 ONU. 

 

Take good care of yourselves and your family. If I don’t hear from you Happy Easter! 

 

Love Miss Coyne 
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